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Friday 8th November 2024

Doodle Maths workshop for Parents & Carers
We are very pleased to announce that we will be hosting a Doodle Maths workshop in 
school for parents and carers on Friday 22nd November @ 2:30pm. The session will be 
run by parents and representatives from Doodle Learning will also be in attendance to 
answer any questions you may have.  Please come along and support this event. 

CAVMS Brass 10 Piece Project for Adults & Children

For the past couple of years, Cardiff and Vale Music Service have been running a very 

successful Brass 10-piece project at school and they would like to extend this 

opportunity to parents and carers.

Do you regret not taking up a musical instrument in school? 

Did you used to play, and wish you hadn’t given up?

Would you like to learn a brass instrument, alongside your child, in a small ensemble 

setting? 

If the answer to any of these questions is YES, then this is for you. All the instruments 

and resources are provided, & you would just need to commit to the weekly sessions for 

the duration of the term. Both you and your child will take part in the sessions together. 

The sessions will start on Monday 13th January 2025 at 9:15am and will last for an hour.  

Please click on the link to sign up by Friday 22nd November, as places are limited - 

https://forms.office.com/e/YJNLNPphsA

Odd Socks Day & Children in Need Day for Anti-Bullying Week
Anti-Bullying Week is being held across the entire country during the week beginning 
Monday 11th November. During the week, each class will be working on a range of anti-
bullying activities to enhance their understanding further.   To help raise awareness, we 
would like everyone to come to school wearing odd socks on Tuesday 12th November to 
help encourage our school community to express themselves, celebrate their 
individuality and what makes us all unique!  This year we will also be celebrating 
Children in Need on Friday 15th November. We are also asking the children to wear 
something spotty or something yellow to school on Friday 15th November. 

https://forms.office.com/e/YJNLNPphsA
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PTA News - School Christmas Fayre raffle hampers
The PTA have decided to bring a twist 
into the class raffle hampers for the 
Christmas Fayre this year.  Each year 
group will have a colour, and we kindly 
ask if each family can donate an item 
towards the class hamper in that 
particular colour, if you are able to.    

These hampers will become raffle prizes at 
the school fayre on Friday 6th December.

The details of the coloured hampers are in the table above.  Please can the children 
bring items DIRECTLY to their classroom where there will be boxes to place them in.
Items to be brought into school classrooms between Monday 18th - Friday 29th Nov.

YOUR DONATION CAN BE ABSOLUTELY ANYTHING BUT NON-PERISHABLE ITEMS 
PLEASE.  
Year 5 are slightly different, bring in a bottle of anything of any colour.  (E.g. soft drinks; 
sauces; condiments/vinegars; washing up liquid/detergent/softener etc)

As always, the school and PTA are extremely grateful for all the support our families give.
Thank you - All Saints PTA

ToyBox Project
A huge thank you to our wonderful PTA who very kindly 
visited the ToyBox Project in half term. The ToyBox 
Project takes in unwanted toys and gifts them to families 
and organisations in need across South Wales. They keep 
toys out of landfill and put them in the hands of those 
who need them.
The PTA  were able to purchase lots of much needed 
resources for the children. As a school we truly appreciate 
all your hard work & support. 

Nursery (red)

Reception  (white / silver)

Year 1  (yellow / gold)

Year 2 (blue)

Year 3 (pink)

Year 4 (green)

Year 5 - BRING A BOTTLE OF ANYTHING

Year 6 will be creating stalls, so no hamper 
items required.



All Saints Primary School  

PTA Christmas Fayre 

To enable a successful Christmas Fayre we need YOUR support  

The fayre needs a minimum of 16 helpers and we are currently on 10  

We have listened to your feedback and have arranged some more child related games at reasonable 

 prices  ( 50p or £1) but to enable this to happen we need our All Saints Community Support  

You don’t need to be available to set the fayre up, the PTA will do this, we just need you to be able to   

arrive by 3:15pm and run a stall til the fayre closes, approx. 5pm  

 

Please contact Lauren Hearne or Jo Sewell if you can help 

Lauren 07487535338 / Jo 07717845835 

Email: allsaintspspta@outlook.com 

What we have planned?  

Visit to Santas Grotto (present for each child) 

Craft your own Christmas Wreath (children size) with ‘Rubba Bubba by Sarah’  

Candy Floss machine    Christmas Sweet shop  

Guess how many snowballs in the jar?    Guess how much candy is in the jar? 

Hook a bauble    Jingle Bell Toss  

Santa darts     Hamper Raffle 

Reindeer Food         Local Business stalls 

Marshmallows with melted chocolate,  cakes, Hot Dogs and Drinks  
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Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 5th – Friday 15th November – Y6 swimming sessions

Friday 8th November – Rec – Y6 Pupils Nasal spray flu vaccine. 

Friday 8th November – School Ambassadors attending the Barry Remembrance Service.

Monday 11th November – Remembrance Day

Monday 11th Nov – Y5 attending the Remembrance Day Service @ All Saints Church

Monday 11th – Friday 15th November – Anti-Bullying Week

Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks Day 

Thursday 14th Nov – Rec - Y2 watching Dogtanian & The 3 Muskerhounds (IntoFilm Festival)

Friday 15th November – Children in Need Day

Friday 15th November – PTA Swap Shop event in school hall (3:30pm - 4:15pm)

Tuesday 19th November - Y3 - Y6 watching Harold & the Purple Crayon (IntoFilm Festival)

Thursday 21st November – Open Landing Afternoon for Parents / Carers (2pm)

Friday 22nd November - Parent & Carer Doodle Learning Session & Workshop (2:30pm). 

Thursday 28th November – Y1 Trip to Techniquest

Thursday 5th December – Nursery AM Trip to Wiggleys Fun Farm to see Santa

Friday 6th December – Parent / carer drop-in session with Neurodevelopment Team 

Friday 6th December – PTA Christmas Fair. 

Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th December - Y1 - Y3 Nativity Concert (2pm)

Thursday 12th December – Nursery Christmas Concert Performance

Thursday 12th December – Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch

Monday 16th December - Reception Christmas Concert Performance

Monday 16th December - Christmas Carols @ All Saints Church (6pm)

Tuesday 17th December – Reception trip to Cardiff Castle to see Santa

Friday 20th December – Last day of Autumn term 2024 – Toy Day!

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January 2025 – Christmas Holiday

Monday 6th January - Start of Spring Term A 2025. 
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